[image: image1.png]NSwW

‘GOVERNMENT







8 April 2020
NSW Ministerial Advisory Council on Ageing April 2020 meeting - Communique

The Ministerial Advisory Council on Ageing held its first Council meeting for 2020 on April 8. 

Due to the COVID-19 epidemic, this meeting was a three hour teleconference meeting with a strong focus on the epidemic and what can be done to support older people during this time.
Council members discussed the work that they were involved with in their particular areas of expertise and Council identified a number of key issues and unmet need. 

Council discussed a number of these with Minister Lee, including: the need to identify and provide services to older people currently not accessing these; regional and rural issues, including poor internet and mobile phone reception and limited food security; increased risk of elder abuse; access to legal and health information; messaging to younger indigenous people. 

Minister Lee suggested he invite The Hon. Gareth James Ward, Minister for Families, Communities and Disability Services to discuss these issues at a future MACA meeting. 

The Council requested the MACA Media Awards and Strategic Plan working groups to work offline and develop proposals for consideration at the next meeting. 
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